
March 24, 2023


Dear Senators,


I am in favor of SB566. This bill would be an important step towards 
protecting the essential rights of parents to make decisions about 
their children's upbringing and well-being. This legislation would 
recognize that parents are the primary caregivers and decision-
makers in their children's lives, and that they have the right to raise 
their children according to their own beliefs, values, and cultural 
traditions. This bill would also provide legal protections for parents in 
cases where their rights have been infringed upon by government or 
other entities, such as schools or healthcare providers. By enshrining 
parental rights in law, this bill would help to ensure that children are 
raised in stable and supportive environments, and that parents are 
empowered to make the best decisions for their families.


Thank you,

Rachel


